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From: Jim Morgan <gjmorgan47@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 10:36 AM
To: PUC - Executive.Director

Subject: fracked gas pipeline

Adding my voice to those who protest the idea of a fracked gas pipeline to Hanover, Lebanon. Science alone and public
opinion of those living near the fields where this gas is produced should clearly point out the danger and long term
negative effects of this fuel.

We need to invest in renewable energy sources and large public organizations like Dartmouth esp should lead the way
Use the money for renewable energy sources

Jim Morgan
Etna, NH



